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150 West Jefferson Street
Joliet, IL 60432

File #: TMP-7453 Agenda Date:7/2/2024

TO: Public Safety Committee

FROM: William Evans, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:
A Resolution Approving Intergovernmental Agreement with Plainfield Community Consolidated
School District 202

BACKGROUND:
The City of Joliet and Plainfield School District 202 entered into an Intergovernmental Agreement
(“IGA”) on June 28, 2010 that created a School Resource Officer-Program (“SRO”) to facilitate a
positive collaborative relationship between local law enforcement, school administration, educators,
service agencies, parents, and students.  Both parties wish to continue this SRO program and have
determined that it is in the best interests to enter into a new IGA to address certain changes in state
law and to bring the agreement up to current standards.  The proposed IGA is attached as Exhibit 1.

RECOMMENDATION:
The Administration recommends the approval of the IGA with Plainfield Consolidated School District
202.
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